
Dear Representative Freeman, 
 
I apologize for the second email. 
I did not mention previously that I live in an agricultural zone and that we also have managed 
forests in this same small valley. We also have people here who are, or are planning to--practice 
organic farming practices. 
 
How can this happen--successfully-- with out cross contamination from GMO crops if there is no 
legislation supporting GMO free zones with a buffer?  
 
How can the organic farming succeed with Stimson clear cutting in the same valley and not being 
required to legally notify us when they spray? I hear planes, but can't see what they are doing when 
closer to the trees. 
 
How are we to protect ourselves? 
The children, the livestock? 
 
We need you to support legislation to address these critical issues. 
 
Please vote in favor of GMO free zoning as a start & send this bill out to the house for a vote! 
 
The air quality was so bad here in Patton Valley last fall I spent nearly half time at the beach. 
 
We need you to act. 
 
Please distribute this email to the other committee members. 
 
Thank you for your service to our great state of Oregon. 
 
Sincerely, 
Theresa Anne Bosserman  
3/15/17 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


